Birth and Deaths Card of Thanks, in Memoriams, Engagements

CARD OF THANKS

Our sincere thanks to family and friends for coming to celebrate our 50th Wedding Anniversary on October 8. Also many thanks for gifts, cards and flowers. Your generosity to Howick Parish Nursing was greatly appreciated. Wilbert & Sybil

We would like to thank the Godmanchester Volunteer Fire Department and the other Mutual Aid Departments for their quick response to the house fire on October 4. We are very fortunate to have all these departments in our area. Austin & Sarah Dincen & family

The family of the late Donald Sutherland would like to express their sincere thanks to the CLSC for the Home Care he received the past few years. Thanks also to Drs. Hébert and Lemieux and the nurses and staff of the Barrie Memorial and Huntingdon County Hospitals for the care given Donald while he was a patient. A special thank-you to family and friends for their love and support during Donald's illness and at the time of his death. We appreciated the food, flowers, mass cards, memorial donations, cards, visits to the parlor and attendance at the funeral. Please consider these thanks as personal.

Huguette & family

The Kelso Hall Committee members extend their warm thanks to the following people who donated their talents and services to the 2005 season of events at the hall. Thanks to the very generous donation from the Forresters and to George Applebee and his family for organizing the handprinting at the Rhubarb Social event. Thanks to Jack Noble and George Campbell who hosted the Country and Western evenings, to all the musicians who performed at these lively evenings and to all those who participated in them. Thanks to the Franklin Ensemble for once again sharing their music with us. Thanks to all the wonderfully talented people who performed at the ball and to everyone who attended the events. Thank-you to everyone who donated money, time and enthusisam to our project. Without all of you the Kelso Hall Community project would not be possible. We look forward to another great season of events in 2006.

I would like to thank all the drivers and everyone else who took part in my going away party on October 5. You are all very dear to me. I have been very fortunate to have had the opportunity to work with you all and have made life time friends. I love you all. Thank you so very much for being there for me when I have needed a good friend.

Daphne Aldridge

IN MEMORIAM

GERVAIS, Tony - In loving memory of a dear father, grandfather and great-grandfather who passed away October 16, 2001. His life was unselfish, for others he lived,

His life was unselfish, for others he lived, Not for receiving but always to give, Helpful and willing so thoughtful and kind, His beautiful memory he left behind. With broken hearts we whisper low, We love you Dad, we miss you so.

Always remembered, Betty, Russell and family

BORN

COSGROVE - Great-grandma Rosemary Swift and Grandma Joyce Cosgrove announce the joyous welcome of Adriana Agueda Cosgrove into the hearts and home of her adopted parents Erica and Shawn Cosgrove and sister Haleigh of Muncie, Indiana, on July 13, 2005. Adriana was born on December 4, 2004 in San Marcos, Guatemala, Congratulations to the happy family.

DAUPHINAIS-GREGOIRE - Alyssia and Eric are proud to announce the birth of their daughter Selena, weighing 7 lbs. 3 oz. at Anna Laberge Hospital in Chateauguay on Septemper 11, 2005. Delighted grandparents are Marjoric and Harvey Dauphinais of Hemmingford and Gaetane and Michel Grégoire of St-Michel.

McINTYRE-BOYCHUK - Dwight and Stacey are thrilled to announce the arrival of Maeve Gwynth on September 22, 2005 weighing 7 lb. 12 oz. A little sister for Aynslie and Duncan. Proud grandparents are Donna and Dave Boychuk of Hinchinbrooke and Betty and Lynn McIntyre of Athelstan. Great Grandmas are Ruby Middlemiss of Huntingdon, Vivian Boychuk of Dorval and Grace McCann of Ormstown.



John Sanders of Vancouver, BC and Linda O'Neill formerly of Hemmingford, now of Canning NS, are delighted to announce the marriage of their daugther

Meghan Sanders to Gameron Baerg,

son of Walter and Lil Baerg of Saskatoon, SK.

